
Internet safety  

Work on remembering the SMART rules are displayed in every classroom and are part of every 

module in the computing. For those students who it is appropriate, any time that a young person 

does anything with an internet connected device, a reminder about the SMART rules would help 

reinforce this message.  

Links to activities that may be appropriate to some students at Heaton School: 

https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/things-to-do 

 

Internet safety poster: https://www.childnet.com/ufiles/SMART-rules-poster-A3-Free.pdf 

 

There are links on the childnet website about how to set-up parental controls through some of the 

internet service providers: https://www.childnet.com/resources/parental-controls 
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